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Part of 

9th September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you may recall Class 3 learnt a dance routine in readiness for the West Norfolk Academies Trust Dance 

Festival scheduled to take place on 18th July.  Sadly, due to the extreme heatwave, this event had to be 

cancelled.  We are pleased to let you know this event will now take place at Springwood High School on 

Tuesday 13th September at 6pm.   

 

REHEARSAL: 

Kate Whyborn will be visiting the school today to go through the routine.  Although our current year 4 

children have not previously learnt the routine we are giving them the chance to learn and join.  All pupils 

in class 3 will attend a joint rehearsal on the morning of the performance at Springwood, please be in 

school for early registration at 8:35am (13th September).  Pupils will return to school by lunchtime.   

 

PERFORMANCE: 

Your child will be required to arrive at Springwood at 5:30pm at the green double doors at the top 

end of the Springwood High School site. We anticipate that the performance will finish by 6:45pm. 

 

Parents will not be permitted access to the backstage area and will instead be directed to wait in the 

Library where the PTFA will be selling refreshments prior to the start of the show.  The show will take 

place in the main hall and doors will open at 5.45pm. 

 

Collection after the show will be from the same place as drop off, where teachers will bring the 

students out one school at a time. 

 

For the show children are required to wear their normal school T shirt (logo is preferable if they have it), 

with PE shorts and plimsolls/trainers.  Leggings are fine if children are comfortable dancing in them.  Please 

ensure that long hair is tied up and out of the face. 

 

Please complete the online form, being sent out today via text, no later than Monday 12th September.  

Tickets for the show are free – please indicate on the online form how many you would like.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Ms J Borley 

Executive Head  


